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Q	 Being	so	specific	would	make	you	pretty	qualified	to	be	within	such	a	handful	of	world



conservation	-	that	was	when	the	Archives’	conservation	labs	were	in	the	395	Wellington	Street	
building.	At	the	end	of	my	second	year	I	got	a	fellowship	to	do	a	year’s	further	study.		I	asked	Geoff	if	I	
could	spend	the	year	in	his	paper	conservation	studio	and	he	graciously	permitted	me	to	do	so.	I	worked	
some	with	him	and	a	lot	with	the	conservators	in	his	unit.	In	the	course	of	that	year,	Geoff	left	the	PAC	
and	became	Senior	Conservator	of	Prints	and	D



Smith,	a	year	ahead	of	me.	She’s	now	at	the	Vancouver	Art	Gallery	(VAG)	and	we’ve	remained	fond	of	
one	another	and	in	occasional	communication	over	the	last	30	years,	as	she	became	the	head	of	
conservation	at	the	VAG	and	I	eventually	became	head	of	conservation	at	the	NGC.		Our	interests	have	
coincided	in	different	subject	areas	over	the	years.	

	

Q	 It’s	always	nice	that,	even	if	you	don’t	stay	in	contact	all	the	time	with	your	year	(or	your	two	
years),	you	can	just	send	an	email	to	them	at	any	time	and	it	would	be	just	the	same	as	old	times.	
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